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Oxygen
New York Times Bestseller • New York Times Notable Book 2014 • Winner
of the Royal Society Winton Prize for Science Books “A thrilling
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account of the modern material world.” —Wall Street Journal
"Miodownik, a materials scientist, explains the history and science
behind things such as paper, glass, chocolate, and concrete with an
infectious enthusiasm." —Scientific American Why is glass see-through?
What makes elastic stretchy? Why does any material look and behave the
way it does? These are the sorts of questions that renowned materials
scientist Mark Miodownik constantly asks himself. Miodownik studies
objects as ordinary as an envelope and as unexpected as concrete
cloth, uncovering the fascinating secrets that hold together our
physical world. In Stuff Matters, Miodownik explores the materials he
encounters in a typical morning, from the steel in his razor to the
foam in his sneakers. Full of enthralling tales of the miracles of
engineering that permeate our lives, Stuff Matters will make you see
stuff in a whole new way. "Stuff Matters is about hidden wonders, the
astonishing properties of materials we think boring, banal, and
unworthy of attentionIt's possible this science and these stories have
been told elsewhere, but like the best chocolatiers, Miodownik gets
the blend right." —New York Times Book Review

Dune
The third book in Theodore Gray's bestselling Elements Trilogy,
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Reactions continues the journey through the world of chemistry that
began with his two previous bestselling books The Elements and
Molecules. With The Elements, Gray gave us a never-before-seen,
mesmerizing photographic view of the 118 elements in the periodic
table. In Molecules, he showed us how the elements combine to form the
content that makes up our universe. With Reactions Gray once again
puts his one-of-a-kind photography and storytelling ability to work
demonstrating how molecules interact in ways that are essential to our
very existence. The book begins with a brief recap of elements and
molecules and then goes on to explain important concepts the
characterize a chemical reaction, including Energy, Entropy, and Time.
It is then organized by type of reaction including chapters such as
"Fantastic Reactions and Where to Find Them," "On the Origin of Light
and Color," "The Boring Chapter," in which we learn about reactions
such as paint drying, grass growing, and water boiling, and "The Need
for Speed," including topics such as weather, ignition, and fire.

Twelve Diseases that Changed Our World
Why are we obsessed with the things we want only to be bored when we
get them? Why is addiction perfectly logical to an addict? Why does
love change so quickly from passion to indifference? Why are some
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people die-hard liberals and others hardcore conservatives? Why are we
always hopeful for solutions even in the darkest times—and so good at
figuring them out? The answer is found in a single chemical in your
brain: dopamine. Dopamine ensured the survival of early man. Thousands
of years later, it is the source of our most basic behaviors and
cultural ideas—and progress itself. Dopamine is the chemical of desire
that always asks for more—more stuff, more stimulation, and more
surprises. In pursuit of these things, it is undeterred by emotion,
fear, or morality. Dopamine is the source of our every urge, that
little bit of biology that makes an ambitious business professional
sacrifice everything in pursuit of success, or that drives a satisfied
spouse to risk it all for the thrill of someone new. Simply put, it is
why we seek and succeed; it is why we discover and prosper. Yet, at
the same time, it’s why we gamble and squander. From dopamine’s point
of view, it’s not the having that matters. It’s getting
something—anything—that’s new. From this understanding—the difference
between possessing something versus anticipating it—we can understand
in a revolutionary new way why we behave as we do in love, business,
addiction, politics, religion—and we can even predict those behaviors
in ourselves and others. In The Molecule of More: How a Single
Chemical in Your Brain Drives Love, Sex, and Creativity—and will
Determine the Fate of the Human Race, George Washington University
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professor and psychiatrist Daniel Z. Lieberman, MD, and Georgetown
University lecturer Michael E. Long present a potentially lifechanging proposal: Much of human life has an unconsidered component
that explains an array of behaviors previously thought to be
unrelated, including why winners cheat, why geniuses often suffer with
mental illness, why nearly all diets fail, and why the brains of
liberals and conservatives really are different.

Molecular Biology of the Cell
From Newton's Law of Gravity to the Black-Scholes model used by
bankers to predict the markets, equations, are everywhere -- and they
are fundamental to everyday life.Seventeen Equations that Changed the
World examines seventeen ground-breaking equations that have altered
the course of human history. He explores how Pythagoras's Theorem led
to GPS and Satnav; how logarithms are applied in architecture; why
imaginary numbers were important in the development of the digital
camera, and what is really going on with Schrdinger's cat.
Entertaining, surprising and vastly informative, Seventeen Equations
that Changed the World is a highly original exploration -- and
explanation -- of life on earth.
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Molecules of the Mind
This is the only up-to-date book on the market to focus on the
synthesis of these compounds in this particularly suitable way. A team
of excellent international authors guarantees high-quality content,
covering such topics as monodisperse carbon-rich oligomers, molecular
electronic wires, polyaromatic hydrocarbons, nonconjugated small
molecules, nanotubes, fullerenes, polyynes, macrocycles, dendrimers,
phenylenes and diamondoid structures. The result is a must-have for
everyone working in this expanding and interdisciplinary field,
including organic and polymer chemists, materials scientists, and
chemists working in industry.

The Chemists' War
As the shortcomings of purely synthetic approaches to biochemical
discovery and development are becoming more apparent, a renaissance of
interest in the chemistry of natural products as sources for new
compounds is occurring. A unique approach to natural products
chemistry, Botanical Miracles: Chemistry of Plants That Changed the
World relates appl
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Carbon-Rich Compounds
Molecules of Murder is about infamous murderers and famous victims;
about people like Harold Shipman, Alexander Litvinenko, Adelaide
Bartlett, and Georgi Markov. Few books on poisons analyse these crimes
from the viewpoint of the poison itself, doing so throws a new light
on how the murders or attempted murders were carried out and
ultimately how the perpetrators were uncovered and brought to justice.
Part I includes molecules which occur naturally and were originally
used by doctors before becoming notorious as murder weapons. Part II
deals with unnatural molecules, mainly man-made, and they too have
been dangerously misused in famous crimes. The book ends with the most
famous poisoning case in recent years, that of Alexander Litvinenko
and his death from polonium chloride. The first half of each chapter
starts by looking at the target molecule itself, its discovery, its
history, its chemistry, its use in medicine, its toxicology, and its
effects on the human body. The second half then investigates a famous
murder case and reveals the modus operandi of the poisoner and how
some were caught, some are still at large, and some literally got away
with murder. Molecules of Murder will explain how forensic chemists
have developed cunning ways to detect minute traces of dangerous
substances, and explain why some of these poisons, which appear so
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life-threatening, are now being researched as possible life-savers.
Award winning science writer John Emsley has assembled another group
of true crime and chemistry stories to rival those of his highly
acclaimed Elements of Murder.

Giant Molecules
An account of the historical influences of six commercial plants,
including sugar, tea, cotton, potatoes, quinine, and coca, evaluates
their role in the Atlantic slave trade, opening up of China, and
establishment of multiple colonial empires. Reprint.

Stuff Matters
The 1914-18 war has been referred to as the 'chemists' war' and to
commemorate the centenary, this collection of essays will examine
various facets of the role of chemistry in the First World War.
Written by an experienced science writer, this book will be of
interest to scientists and historians with an interest in this
technologically challenging time.
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Liquid Rules
A Pulitzer Prize finalist presents an unstinting exploration of
today's controversial fracking technologies to consider the arguments
of its supporters and detractors, profiling key contributors while
explaining how the practice is changing the way energy is used.

Beyond the Molecular Frontier
Oxygen has had extraordinary effects on life. Three hundred million
years ago, in Carboniferous times, dragonflies grew as big as
seagulls, with wingspans of nearly a metre. Researchers claim they
could have flown only if the air had contained more oxygen than today
- probably as much as 35 per cent. Giant spiders, tree-ferns, marine
rock formations and fossil charcoals all tell the same story. High
oxygen levels may also explain the global firestorm that contributed
to the demise of the dinosaurs after the asteroid impact. The strange
and profound effects that oxygen has had on the evolution of life pose
a riddle, which this book sets out to answer. Oxygen is a toxic gas.
Divers breathing pure oxygen at depth suffer from convulsions and lung
injury. Fruit flies raised at twice normal atmospheric levels of
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oxygen live half as long as their siblings. Reactive forms of oxygen,
known as free radicals, are thought to cause ageing in people. Yet if
atmospheric oxygen reached 35 per cent in the Carboniferous, why did
it promote exuberant growth, instead of rapid ageing and death? Oxygen
takes the reader on an enthralling journey, as gripping as a thriller,
as it unravels the unexpected ways in which oxygen spurred the
evolution of life and death. The book explains far more than the size
of ancient insects: it shows how oxygen underpins the origin of
biological complexity, the birth of photosynthesis, the sudden
evolution of animals, the need for two sexes, the accelerated ageing
of cloned animals like Dolly the sheep, and the surprisingly long
lives of bats and birds. Drawing on this grand evolutionary canvas,
Oxygen offers fresh perspectives on our own lives and deaths,
explaining modern killer diseases, why we age, and what we can do
about it. Advancing revelatory new ideas, following chains of
evidence, the book ranges through many disciplines, from environmental
sciences to molecular medicine. The result is a captivating vision of
contemporary science and a humane synthesis of our place in nature.
This remarkable book will redefine the way we think about the world.

The Selfish Gene
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How did life evolve on Earth? The answer to this question can help us
understand our past and prepare for our future. Although evolution
provides credible and reliable answers, polls show that many people
turn away from science, seeking other explanations with which they are
more comfortable. In the book Science, Evolution, and Creationism, a
group of experts assembled by the National Academy of Sciences and the
Institute of Medicine explain the fundamental methods of science,
document the overwhelming evidence in support of biological evolution,
and evaluate the alternative perspectives offered by advocates of
various kinds of creationism, including "intelligent design." The book
explores the many fascinating inquiries being pursued that put the
science of evolution to work in preventing and treating human disease,
developing new agricultural products, and fostering industrial
innovations. The book also presents the scientific and legal reasons
for not teaching creationist ideas in public school science classes.
Mindful of school board battles and recent court decisions, Science,
Evolution, and Creationism shows that science and religion should be
viewed as different ways of understanding the world rather than as
frameworks that are in conflict with each other and that the evidence
for evolution can be fully compatible with religious faith. For
educators, students, teachers, community leaders, legislators, policy
makers, and parents who seek to understand the basis of evolutionary
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science, this publication will be an essential resource.

A Classical Storybook
This book provides a comprehensive overview of the rapidly developing
field of molecular electronics. It focuses on our present
understanding of the electrical conduction in single-molecule circuits
and provides a thorough introduction to the experimental techniques
and theoretical concepts. It will also constitute as the first
textbook-like introduction to both the experiment and theory of
electronic transport through single atoms and molecules. In this
sense, this publication will prove invaluable to both researchers and
students interested in the field of nanoelectronics and nanoscience in
general. Molecular Electronics is self-contained and unified in its
presentation. It may be used as a textbook on nanoelectronics by
graduate students and advanced undergraduates studying physics and
chemistry. In addition, included are previously unpublished material
that will help researchers gain a deeper understanding into the basic
concepts involved in the field of molecular electronics.

Science and Creationism
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An ethologist shows man to be a gene machine whose world is one of
savage competition and deceit

Science, Evolution, and Creationism
This edition of Science and Creationism summarizes key aspects of
several of the most important lines of evidence supporting evolution.
It describes some of the positions taken by advocates of creation
science and presents an analysis of these claims. This document lays
out for a broader audience the case against presenting religious
concepts in science classes. The document covers the origin of the
universe, Earth, and life; evidence supporting biological evolution;
and human evolution. (Contains 31 references.) (CCM)

Caesar's Last Breath
Table of contents

Molecules of Murder
Behind every landmark drug is a story. It could be an oddball
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researcher’s genius insight, a catalyzing moment in geopolitical
history, a new breakthrough technology, or an unexpected but welcome
side effect discovered during clinical trials. Piece together these
stories, as Thomas Hager does in this remarkable, century-spanning
history, and you can trace the evolution of our culture and the
practice of medicine. †‹Beginning with opium, the “joy plant,” which
has been used for 10,000 years, Hager tells a captivating story of
medicine. His subjects include the largely forgotten female pioneer
who introduced smallpox inoculation to Britain, the infamous knockout
drops, the first antibiotic, which saved countless lives, the first
antipsychotic, which helped empty public mental hospitals, Viagra,
statins, and the new frontier of monoclonal antibodies. This is a
deep, wide-ranging, and wildly entertaining book.

Seventeen Equations that Changed the World
The Guardian's Best Science Book of 2017 One of Science News's
Favorite Science Books of 2017 The fascinating science and history of
the air we breathe It's invisible. It's ever-present. Without it, you
would die in minutes. And it has an epic story to tell. In Caesar's
Last Breath, New York Times bestselling author Sam Kean takes us on a
journey through the periodic table, around the globe, and across time
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to tell the story of the air we breathe, which, it turns out, is also
the story of earth and our existence on it. With every breath, you
literally inhale the history of the world. On the ides of March, 44
BC, Julius Caesar died of stab wounds on the Senate floor, but the
story of his last breath is still unfolding; in fact, you're probably
inhaling some of it now. Of the sextillions of molecules entering or
leaving your lungs at this moment, some might well bear traces of
Cleopatra's perfumes, German mustard gas, particles exhaled by
dinosaurs or emitted by atomic bombs, even remnants of stardust from
the universe's creation. Tracing the origins and ingredients of our
atmosphere, Kean reveals how the alchemy of air reshaped our
continents, steered human progress, powered revolutions, and continues
to influence everything we do. Along the way, we'll swim with
radioactive pigs, witness the most important chemical reactions humans
have discovered, and join the crowd at the Moulin Rouge for some of
the crudest performance art of all time. Lively, witty, and filled
with the astounding science of ordinary life, Caesar's Last Breath
illuminates the science stories swirling around us every second.

The Discovery of Oxygen
From New York Times bestselling author Sam Kean comes incredible
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stories of science, history, finance, mythology, the arts, medicine,
and more, as told by the Periodic Table. Why did Gandhi hate iodine
(I, 53)? How did radium (Ra, 88) nearly ruin Marie Curie's reputation?
And why is gallium (Ga, 31) the go-to element for laboratory
pranksters?* The Periodic Table is a crowning scientific achievement,
but it's also a treasure trove of adventure, betrayal, and obsession.
These fascinating tales follow every element on the table as they play
out their parts in human history, and in the lives of the (frequently)
mad scientists who discovered them. THE DISAPPEARING SPOON masterfully
fuses science with the classic lore of invention, investigation, and
discovery--from the Big Bang through the end of time. *Though solid at
room temperature, gallium is a moldable metal that melts at 84 degrees
Fahrenheit. A classic science prank is to mold gallium spoons, serve
them with tea, and watch guests recoil as their utensils disappear.

We Are All Made of Molecules
Molecular Electronics
Covers the history of twelve important diseases and addresses public
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health responses and societal upheavals. Chronicles the ways disease
outbreaks shaped traditions and institutions of Western civilization.
Explains the effects, causes, and outcomes from past epidemics.
Describes a dozen diseases to show how disease control either was
achieved or failed. Makes clear the interrelationship between diseases
and history. Presents material in a compelling, clear, and jargon-free
prose for a wide audience. Provides a picture of the best practices
for dealing with disease outbreaks.

Molecules to Medicine with mTOR
*"This savvy, insightful take on the modern family makes for nearly
nonstop laughs."—Kirkus Reviews, Starred Stewart, 13: Socially
clueless genius. Ashley, 14: Popular with everyone but her teachers
Ashley's and Stewart's worlds collide when Stewart and his dad move in
with Ashley and her mom. The Brady Bunch it isn't. Stewart is trying
to be 89.9 percent happy about it--he's always wanted a sister. But
Ashley is 110 percent horrified. She already has to hide the real
reason her dad moved out; “Spewart” could further threaten her
position at the top of the social ladder. They're complete opposites,
but they have one thing in common: they—like everyone else—are made of
molecules. In this hilarious and deeply moving story, award-winning
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author Susin Nielsen has created two narrators who will steal your
heart and make you laugh out loud. Praise "A laugh-out-loud story of
two teens learning to adjust to unusual family life that neither
expectedEveryone from teenagers to adults will enjoy this story of ups
and downs, laughter and tears, and the healing power of love."--VOYA
*"Drama, humour, poignancy, and suspense are rarely found in such
perfect proportions..some truly funny writingstellar, top notch
stuff."—Quill & Quire, Starred What Other Authors Are Saying “Susin
Nielsen is one of the best writers working today. In We Are All Made
of Molecules, her astonishing ability to combine insight, tenderness,
poignancy, and uproarious humor is in full flower. Susin Nielsen is a
genius, and kids and adults alike will adore this book.” —Susan Juby,
author of The Truth Commission “What a skilled, gifted writer Susin
is!…There’s so much to love about this story . . . but what grabbed me
the most is the humor.” —Christopher Paul Curtis, Newbery
Medal–winning author of Bud, Not Buddy and The Watsons Go to
Birmingham—1963 From the Hardcover edition.

Lucifer Exposed
"First published in the United States of America by Chilton Books
1965"--Title page verso.
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Atkins' Molecules
Considered 'the father of genomics', Fred Sanger (1918–2013) paved the
way for the modern revolution in our understanding of biology. His
pioneering methods for sequencing proteins, RNA and, eventually, DNA
earned him two Nobel Prizes. He remains one of only four scientists
(and the only British scientist) ever to have achieved that
distinction. In this, the first full biography of Fred Sanger to be
published, Brownlee traces Sanger's life from his birth in rural
Gloucestershire to his retirement in 1983 from the Medical Research
Council's Laboratory of Molecular Biology in Cambridge. Along the way,
he highlights the remarkable extent of Sanger's scientific
achievements and provides a real portrait of the modest man behind
them. Including an extensive transcript of a rare interview of Sanger
by the author, this biography also considers the wider legacy of
Sanger's work, including his impact on the Human Genome Project and
beyond.

Botanical Miracles
One of the world’s most beloved and bestselling writers takes his
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ultimate journey -- into the most intriguing and intractable questions
that science seeks to answer. In A Walk in the Woods, Bill Bryson
trekked the Appalachian Trail -- well, most of it. In In A Sunburned
Country, he confronted some of the most lethal wildlife Australia has
to offer. Now, in his biggest book, he confronts his greatest
challenge: to understand -- and, if possible, answer -- the oldest,
biggest questions we have posed about the universe and ourselves.
Taking as territory everything from the Big Bang to the rise of
civilization, Bryson seeks to understand how we got from there being
nothing at all to there being us. To that end, he has attached himself
to a host of the world’s most advanced (and often obsessed)
archaeologists, anthropologists, and mathematicians, travelling to
their offices, laboratories, and field camps. He has read (or tried to
read) their books, pestered them with questions, apprenticed himself
to their powerful minds. A Short History of Nearly Everything is the
record of this quest, and it is a sometimes profound, sometimes funny,
and always supremely clear and entertaining adventure in the realms of
human knowledge, as only Bill Bryson can render it. Science has never
been more involving or entertaining. From the Hardcover edition.

World of the Elements
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Examines the roles that the molecular properties of such items as the
birth control pill, caffeine, and the buttons on the uniforms of
Napoleon's army have played in the course of history.

Electric-dipole Polarizabilities of Atoms, Molecules, and
Clusters
Napoleon's Buttons
The Molecule of More
Sometimes explosive, often delicious, occasionally poisonous, but
always interesting: the New York Times best-selling author of Stuff
Matters show us the secret lives of liquids: the shadow counterpart of
our solid “stuff.” We know that we need water to survive, and that a
cup of coffee or a glass of wine can feel just as vital. But do we
understand how much we rely on liquids, or their destructive power?
Set on a transatlantic flight, Liquid Rules offers readers a tour of
these formless substances, told through the language of molecules,
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droplets, heartbeats, and ocean waves. We encounter fluids within the
plane—from hand soap to liquid crystal display screens—and without: in
the volcanoes of Iceland, the frozen expanse of Greenland, and the
marvelous California coastline. We come to see liquids with wonder and
fascination, and to understand their potential for death and
destruction. Just as in Stuff Matters, Mark Miodownik’s unique brand
of scientific storytelling brings liquids to life in a captivating new
way.

Ten Drugs
Chemistry and chemical engineering have changed significantly in the
last decade. They have broadened their scopeâ€"into biology,
nanotechnology, materials science, computation, and advanced methods
of process systems engineering and controlâ€"so much that the programs
in most chemistry and chemical engineering departments now barely
resemble the classical notion of chemistry. Beyond the Molecular
Frontier brings together research, discovery, and invention across the
entire spectrum of the chemical sciencesâ€"from fundamental, molecularlevel chemistry to large-scale chemical processing technology. This
reflects the way the field has evolved, the synergy at universities
between research and education in chemistry and chemical engineering,
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and the way chemists and chemical engineers work together in industry.
The astonishing developments in science and engineering during the
20th century have made it possible to dream of new goals that might
previously have been considered unthinkable. This book identifies the
key opportunities and challenges for the chemical sciences, from basic
research to societal needs and from terrorism defense to environmental
protection, and it looks at the ways in which chemists and chemical
engineers can work together to contribute to an improved future.

Molecules That Changed the World
Explains molecular psychology and why it may change the way people
look at the world

Reactions
Molecules to Medicine with mTOR: Translating Critical Pathways into
Novel Therapeutic Strategies is a one-stop reference that thoroughly
covers the mechanistic target of rapamycin (mTOR). mTOR, also known as
the mammalian target of rapamycin, is a 289-kDa serine/threonine
protein kinase that is ubiquitous throughout the body and has a
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critical role in gene transcription and protein formation, stem cell
development, cell survival and senescence, aging, immunity, tissue
regeneration and repair, metabolism, tumorigenesis, oxidative stress,
and pathways of programmed cell death that include apoptosis and
autophagy. Incorporating a translational medicine approach, this
important reference highlights the basic cellular biology of mTOR
pathways, presents the role of mTOR during normal physiologic function
and disease, and illustrates how the mechanisms of mTOR can be
targeted for current and future therapeutic treatment strategies.
Coverage of mTOR signaling includes the entire life cycle of cells
that impacts multiple systems of the body including those of nervous,
cardiovascular, immune, musculoskeletal, endocrine, reproductive,
renal, and respiratory origin. Covers the role of mTOR by
internationally recognized expert contributors in the field. Provides
a clear picture of the complexity of mTOR signaling as well as of the
different approaches that could target this pathway at various levels.
Includes analysis of the role of mTOR and in both health and disease.
Serves as an important resource for a broad audience of healthcare
providers, scientists, drug developers, and students in both clinical
and research settings.

Seeds of Change
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Molecules and Medicine provides, for the first time ever, a completely
integrated look at chemistry, biology, drug discovery, and medicine.
It delves into the discovery, application, and mode of action of more
than one hundred of the most significant molecules in use in modern
medicine. Opening sections of the book provide a unique, clear, and
concise introduction, which enables readers to understand chemical
formulas.

Fred Sanger - Double Nobel Laureate
This book is an in-depth review of experiment and theory on electricdipole polarizabilities. It is broad in scope, encompassing atomic,
molecular, and cluster polarizabilities. Both static and dynamic
polarizabilities are treated (in the absence of absorption) and a full
tensor picture of the polarizability is used. Traditional experimental
techniques for measuring electric polarizabilities are described in
detail. Recently developed experimental methods, including light
forces, position-sensitive time-of-flight deflection, and atom
interferometry, are also extensively discussed. Theoretical techniques
for calculating polarizabilities are reviewed, including a discussion
on the use of Gaussian basis sets. Many important comparisons between
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theory and experiment are summarized in an extensive set of tables of
polarizabilities of important atoms, molecules, and clusters.
Applications of polarizabilities to many areas of chemistry and
physics are described, including optics, chemical structure,
interactions of gases and particles with surfaces, and the interaction
of molecules with light. The emphasis is on a lucid presentation of
the ideas and results with up-to-date discussions on important
applications such as optical tweezers and nanostructure fabrication.
This book provides an excellent overview of the importance of
polarizabilities in understanding the physical, electronic, and
optical properties of particles in a regime that goes from free atoms
to condensed-phase clusters.

A Short History of Nearly Everything
The Second Edition of Giant Molecules presents an introductory
textbook on large molecules that exhibit specific physical and
biological properties related to their size, orientation, and
environment, making this subject accessible to students from high
school to universities. Written by Charles Carraher, author of more
than forty books on the subject, this up-to-date guide presents
material in an integrated fashion, marrying fundamentals with
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illustrative applications. The text assumes no previous formal
scientific training, and includes new and updated questions and
answers, a glossary of relevant terms, bibliographies, visual aids,
and related Web links in every chapter. Giant Molecules, Second
Edition will appeal to individuals who have a personal or professional
interest in polymers, as well as to college chemistry and materials
science students who study polymers.

Molecules and Medicine
You know that you need oxygen to breathe, that neon can glow and
chrome shines? But did you know that your cell phone contains arsenic,
your spectacles contain rhodium and that the tin pest is not a
disease? And can you name just three researchers whom we have to thank
for all these results? Here, Professor Quadbeck-Seeger, a long-serving
member of the board at BASF, goes in search of these and other
questions. Based on the periodic table, the key reference source for
any natural scientist, he explains the criteria that define an
element's position in the table and are responsible for its particular
characteristics. In a clear and concise manner, he describes for each
element the story behind its discovery, its physical and chemical
properties as well as its role in our everyday lives. Enriched by a
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wealth of interesting details, this beautifully designed book in full
color represents not only varied reading, but also a treasure trove of
surprising facts. Ideally combined with the "Historical Periodic
Table" poster, this book is aimed at younger audiences and is thus
particularly suitable for schools, lectures and other courses.

Molecules that Matter
Discusses interesting chemicals, such as the smelliest, most lethal,
and most versatile, in a non-technical style that covers each
chemical's importance without using formulas, equations, or diagrams

The Boom
Identifies a molecule of great historical and social importance for
each decade of the 20th century. Provides information about its
discovery and synthesis, with art works and artifacts to show its
historical and social significance.

Molecules at an Exhibition
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The fall of Lucifer set up “the battle of all ages.” You are
positioned right in the midst of this historic struggle! Satan, the
fallen archangel, desires nothing more than to win the loyalty,
hearts, and minds of the entire human race—and he won’t quit in his
attempt to win you over! Lucifer Exposed reveals these shocking facts:
Why Lucifer chose to attack God Why Satan is no longer called Lucifer
How he enticed one-third of the angels to follow him What causes
Christians to be led astray by him How to recognize his evil spirit in
others Prince exposes Satan’s greatest weapon in enslaving the average
human into bondage. Satan attempts to seduce Christians from rising to
their full potential and distract every human being from following
God. Are you—or someone you know—struggling with abuse, pornography,
addiction, gluttony, or other issues? Use the mighty spiritual warfare
weapons revealed in this compelling book, and victory can be yours!

The Disappearing Spoon
K.C. Nicolaou - Winner of the Nemitsas Prize 2014 in Chemistry Here,
the best-selling author and renowned researcher, K. C. Nicolaou,
presents around 40 natural products that all have an enormous impact
on our everyday life. Printed in full color throughout with a host of
pictures, this book is written in the author's very enjoyable and
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distinct style, such that each chapter is full of interesting and
entertaining information on the facts, stories and people behind the
scenes. Molecules covered span the healthy and useful, as well as the
much-needed and extremely toxic, including Aspirin, urea, camphor,
morphine, strychnine, penicillin, vitamin B12, Taxol, Brevetoxin and
quinine. A veritable pleasure to read.
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